
        
Sunday April 21, 2024  

8:45 am IGNITERS FELLOWSHIP 
9:00 am PARLOR FELLOWSHIP                               
9:00 am ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 10:00 am WORSHIP  
  
 11:10 am THE BRIDGE FELLOWSHIP 
 11:10 am CHILDREN SUNDAY      
      SCHOOL 
11:10 am YOUTH FELLOWSHIP              

Monday April 22, 2024 
8:00 am SACK GROCERIES 

Tuesday APRIL 23, 2024 

6:00 pm TRUSTEE MEET 

Friday April 26, 2024 

UPCOMING DATES 

 Ministers 
 Every Church Member 
 

John Verciglio,               
Senior Pastor 
205-317-1096  
jvercig@hueytownfirst.com 

 
Catherine Verciglio                   
Student/Youth Ministries      
Director                                        
catherineverciglio@gmail.com 
              

Cheryl Ingels 
Children’s Director 
Fmch.kids@gmail.com  

 

Joel Henson,  -  Music Director 

Patti S. Wright  - Pianist      

Floyd Barrett    -  Organist 
 

 

Lisa Edmonson 
Office Administrator 
ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com  
 
Laurie McCombs,            
Receptionist, Secretary 
info@hueytownfirst.com 
  
Candi Boissel 
Child Care Director                   
hfumcchildcare@gmail.com 

 205-491-1729 
 

        
CHURCH OFFICE: 
205-491-3421 
 
PRAYER LINE 
205-491-3424 
 

     OFFICE E-MAIL: 

 HFUMC@bellsouth.net 

 
Website:                    

www.hueytownfirst.com 
 

  OFFICE HOURS: 
  MON. - THUR. 9-2 

FRIDAY: Closed 

 

Saturday April 27, 2024 

8:00 am  MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Thursday April 25, 2024  

9:00 am FOOD PANTRY 

9:00 am NIFTY/FIFTY 

6:00 pm  PAINT CLASS 

Wednesday April 24, 2024 

9:00 am FOOD PANTRY 
6:00 pm YOUTH 
6:00 pm HAND BELL PRACTICE 
7:00 pm CHOIR PRICTICE 

WEEKLY 

In  In  Touch Touch 
APRIL 15, 2024 NEWSLETTER 

FIRST METHODIST CHURCH 
of HUEYTOWN 

Everyday Faithfulness  
Do you ever wonder just how to live, to incorporate and make Faithfulness an  
Everyday part of life? It can be puzzling can’t it? Let’s look together at Scripture 
that can offer us insight into making our spiritual life Everyday Faithfulness.  
 

April 7   2 Timothy 2:11-13  Following Jesus Isn’t Easy  
April 14  1 Timothy 5:1-8  Family Matters  
April 21  Genesis 2:1-15   Vocation Honors the Kingdom of God  
April 28  Matthew 25:31-40  Faithfulness Rooted in Serving  
 

Now that we are into Spring, let me remind you that we have several 
events   upcoming coming: 
 

April 23, 2024  Trustee Meeting, 6:00pm. 
April 28, 2024  Administrative Board, 3:00 pm. 
April 28, 2024  Youth Bingo Mission Fundraiser, 5:00-7:00 pm. 
May 2, 2024  Mayor’s Prayer Breakfast at North Highland Baptist Church 
May 12, 2024  Mother’s Day Weekend. 

May 2024 
May 16, 2024   Childcare Center K-4 Graduation 
May 19, 2024   Pentecost Sunday 
May 2024   Graduation Sunday for High School Students 
May 26-27,2024  Memorial Day Weekend Worship 

 
 

  DONATE YOUR SOLOR  
  ECLIPSE GLASSES 

We are collection Solar Eclipse Glasses for 
donation to other continents to use soon 
for their eclipse event. Please put them in 
the two donation boxes or bring by the 
office. The Narthex and the West entrance 
will have boxes. 
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April 15, 2024 

 Hello Friends of Jesus! I pray that this week’s Newsletter finds each of you well! It 
appears that we are on our way to summertime weather friends. The past weekend weath-
er was beautiful, don’t you think? I’m looking forward to some outside time!  
 Please take a few minutes this week to look over your Newsletter fully. We have 
added some important scheduled meetings for Trustees, Finance, and Administrative 
Board. Meeting cards from the church office will be sent A.S.A.P. to Committee Members.. 
The SPRC has had their 2nd Quarter meeting. 
  What’s been happening around the church? Thank you to the Trustees team for 
all the work you have been doing on Facilities. The church parking lot looks wonderful, and 
thank you for its completion before Easter. This week, Wednesday, April 17th, we hope to 
have our new Sanctuary Doors installed. Again, thank you Trustees for all your work on our 
church. There is unseen work going on as well. Since the incorporation of a Blended Wor-
ship Service, Donald Wright and team have been busy updating the mechanics of audio, 
visual, and livestreaming. They have been routing wire and cabling to make it possible to 
always better our offering in Worship. Thank you for your work on our church. We have 
some wonderfully gifted and giving folks here at First Methodist Church. Also, your special 
Easter Offerings totaled thus far…$6,700. Thank you! 
  As I close this week, keep our current preaching series in your prayers…EVERYDAY 
FAITHFULNESS. God Bless you friends of Jesus, and know that I keep you all in my daily 
prayers!   
 

Attendance & Contributions 
April 14, 2024   

Sunday Worship ……….……..….....…....96                
Online…………………………..…………292 
Budget 4/14/2024………...….....$9,602.00 
Total as of 4/14/2024………...$117,420.00 

 Special Prayer Request 

Mother’s 

Day Roses 

Cost: $5.00 

 

 
10:00 am Worship   # Red_____ # White_______ 

In Memory of :____________________________ 

________________________________________ 

In Honor of:______________________________ 

________________________________________ 

Presented by :____________________________ 

________________________________________ 

Deadline : Sunday, May 5th 

and adults too...Mother’s Day Gift 
EASY CHILDREN’S PAINTING 

 
We will be painting this 
“BUTTERFLY” on April 15th. All 
supplies are included for $18.00. 
We meet at 6:00 pm in the Fellow-
ship Hall. This will be a “paint-by-
number” for children & adults. Call 
the church office to reserve your 
spot 205-491-3421. Or  205-401-
3124. 

 
 
Connie Woodward        Jan Towers 
Karen M. Parsons       Hugh Hudson 
Jack Moon                      Jane Sligh 
Raymond Widener       Bobby Glass     
Terry Horne        Stuart McCrorie 
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Blessings, 
Bro. John Verciglio 

 

Holy Communion Servants 
 

Would you be interested/be 
willing to be a Holy  Commun-
ion Servant to Homebound 
and Shut-In Members? Many 
of our congregation’s mem-
bers can no longer make it to 
Worship on a weekly basis,     
especially on Holy Communion 
Sunday’s. I would like to train 
some of our active members 
to be Holy    Communion Servants to our Homebound 
and Shut-In Members. If you would be interested in 
serving in this type of ministry, please let me know. 
Just call the church office and let either Laurie 
McCombs or Lisa Edmonson know you are interested. 
I would like to have a scheduled training in April 2024 
so that we have servants going out in May 2024. 
Thank you for your interest in this ministry.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
I want to say Thank you for all the prayers, cards 
& gifts given to me during my recent surgery. I 
know you were checking in on me and getting 
reports from Jimmy. I feel so very blessed for all 
the Love and concern you showed me. I was 
touched by each and everyone of you.  
 
Love Jeri Harris 

Thank 
You……. 

FIRST METHODIST 

Volunteers Needed …. 
Frist Methodist Church of Hueytown will have a booth 
at the Hueytown City Fest this Summer, June 8th. We 
need several volunteers to work in shifts for the entire 
event at our booth. We are also using our church van 
to shuttle people to and from their cars. We need   
several volunteers working different shifts driving the 
van throughout the entire event. 

June 8 2024 


